;.;.- ] \®/—)
‘CheeyDance |

WITH THE BALL SPORTS COACHING
MultiSports & CheerDance Holiday Club
St Peter’s Catholic Primary School, GL1 3PY

Tuesday 30th May, Wednesday 31st May & Thursday 1st June

Dear grown ups...

We are delighted to let you know that our holiday club activities are back this Easter holiday. We will
be running three days of MultiSports and CheerDance at St Peter’s Catholic Primary School,
Gloucester, GL13PY.

Just like before, our clubs will be designed to be full of choice, knowledge, adventure, and most of all:
enjoyment!

We welcome all children from year R to year 6 (no previous sports experience is required) and run
several activities at the same time throughout the day. Children can choose whether they want to
focus on the CheerDance aspect of our club or to take part
in MultiSports activities with another coach. Our expertise
ranges across 25+ sports and styles of dance with the
likes of football, dodgeball, handball, street dance,
musical theatre, gymnastics and hockey proving ever
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sessions which are tailored to your child’s individual needs AV - 8% €

and to provide a fun and positive sports environment. ‘Hne \" 3 ‘Hﬂl% 1S +he
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As well as your children having access to a range of orgahisa-\'ion &
activities, they will also get the opportunity to take part in .

team building and problem solving scenarios, and will enthusiagm!”

to learn about the activities that they are most interested in.

The most important thing to us is that they have fun
and enjoy their time at our holiday club!

You can find lots more information about us, our holiday clubs, our other services and read
comments from other schools, parents and children via https://www.facebook.com/WithTheBall


https://www.facebook.com/WithTheBall

K ils:

Our St Peter’s (Gloucester) holiday club is open to boys and girls from Year R — Year 6. Children in
reception class can only attend for half days. Your child does not need prior experience in any sport to
attend.

A full club day will begin at 9:00am and finish at 3:00pm. A half day can consist of any 3 hour period
between 9:00am and 3:00pm.

We will fill on a first come first served basis. Our clubs usually fill up very quickly so if you are
interested, we advise that you sign up as soon as possible.

Costs:

- 9:00am - 3:00pm: 1 day = £24 per day -or- 3 days = £66 Total (MultiDay discount)
- Half days: 1 day = £14 per day -or- 3 days = £38.50 Total (MultiDay discount)
(Multiple day discounts can only be redeemed from days attended in the same week)

PUPIL PREMIUM DISCOUNTS - 35% OFF ALL PRICES
ASK ABOUT OUR SIBLING DISCOUNTS
ASK ABOUT OUR BRING A FRIEND DISCOUNTS

Sign up form- Sign up form can be completed here- https://forms.gle/xXJY 1LxiRKQxuaDN8

If you have any issues with the online form please contact us to receive a standard sign up form.

Other important info:

If you are interested, then simply fill in all fields from the form below electronically and return it to laurastorey@withtheball.co.uk
If you have any difficulties with formatting, then please feel free to type this up in an email body. Payment should be made using
the details at the bottom of the sign up form.

All children should attend with suitable sports clothing and footwear, a drink that can be refilled and a packed lunch.

Please be aware that we will not have access to any medication or care plans that your child may have at the school (asthma
inhaler, EpiPen’s, written plans etc) and that you need to provide this for their time at the club.

Please note that we can only allocate places once a completed sign up form and payment have been received, and it can take
up to 3 working days for names to be added to registers. We ask that you send payment and the form on the same day, at least
3 working days before the club is due to start.

We understand that some children are allowed to walk home alone at the end of the day. Please be aware that for this to
happen, you must give permission by writing in the special requests box on the sign up slip. Please note that where such
permission is given, we cannot take responsibility for your child once they are released from our duty of care.

Please be aware that a range of safeguarding issues can be created if you do not follow the above instructions or arrive late to
collect your children at the end of the day. We charge £2.50 for each case where With The Ball have to take action to prevent
such issues which could have otherwise been avoided. You can request the full terms and conditions from us at any time.

Late collection - We appreciate that things don't always go to plan and that delays can occur! With that, we will always be
available to accommodate you in such scenarios. However, consistent late collections and collections that are over 15 minutes
late do present us with additional staffing and safeguarding related admin costs. As such, in either of these scenarios, we
reserve the right to charge a £20 late collection fee.

If you have any questions about this club, or any other sports clubs that we run outside of school, please do not hesitate to
contact us on the details shown below.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Laura Storey - BSc (hons) Sports and Dance Education "s ‘ _H_ H
Sports Coach and Dance Specialist Al ave Skl“ed,

laurastorey@withtheball.co.uk

07842821013 dedicated &
enthusiashic”

Laura
Headteacher
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